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I oppose this bill as it is unconstitutional. Citizens with CHL's have proven that they 

believe in and abide by the laws. They are not the people that need to be feared. It is 

the people that ignore the laws that are to be feared. Restricting where and when 

CHL holders can and cannot exercise their right to carry is expressly against the 

second amendment. THE RIGHT TO BEAR ARMS SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED!!! 


